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Sunday, June 5, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Jesus said to his disciples:  

“Whoever loves me will keep my word, and my Fa-
ther will love him, and we will come to him and 

make our dwelling with him.”  
- Jn 14:23 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, Jun 6, 2022  
8:15am: Clifford & Edna Clough  
Tuesday, Jun 7, 2022  
8:15am: + Editha Paraguas  
7:00pm: + Maria & All Souls  
Wednesday, Jun 8, 2022  
8:15am: + Edith Texiera  
Thursday, Jun 9, 2022  
8:15am: + Leonor Camaya  
Friday, Jun 10, 2022  
8:15am: + Denise Bissonnette  
7:00pm: + Joanne Gauthier  
+ Mary Loan & All Souls  
+ Joseph Phong & Mai Le  
+ Maria Binh & Ngoc Hoa  
+ Jason Rupert Blas 
Saturday, Jun 11, 2022  
8:15am: + Amoy Ahew 
5:00pm: + Joaquim & Marianina Joanes & Family  
Sunday, Jun 12, 2022  
8:30am: + Orlando De Medeiros  
10:00am: + Vitandrea & Maria Magistrale  
12:00pm: + Anthony Baptista  
7:00pm: St. Patrick ’s Parishioners & Youth 

 
 

*** 

 
Parish Website  
StPatricksMI.archtoronto.org  

Email 
StPatricksMI@archtoronto.org  

Youth Website  
stpatricksyouth.com 

Pentecost  Sunday  

Even though Pentecost is rightly celebrated in late 
spring, the robust experience of a New England fall 
can provide a profound metaphor for reflection. A 
full expression of fall colors is beautiful to behold. 
But, with all of its majesty and beauty, the observer 
knows the experience of death is soon to come. Cre-
ation will be dark and barren for a while. Pentecost 
cannot be separated from the cross. Before God ’s 
transformative, life-giving power can bear fruit, we 
must first die. Pentecost is all about leaving the 
lifeless dead wood behind and allowing God, 
through the power of the Holy Spirit, to create 
something new. These Pentecost creations happen 
repeatedly over and over again. The birthing pro-
cess of the Church is ongoing. God is always bring-
ing life out of death and creating something where 
there was once nothing. That is why the fall is such 
an apropos metaphorical season for Pentecost. In 
order to really receive the gift of the Holy Spirit we 
have to die to what we once knew and what no 
longer works. When fire and wind find their fullest 
expression, they are in no way gentle nor kind. 
They have the potential to level anything in their 
paths. We are experiencing great turmoil in our 
world, nation, and our Church. Whether the result 
of circumstance or the work of the Holy Spirit, 
much of what we knew to be normal and constant is 
changing. Common systems and institutional struc-
tures that may have worked for a time no longer do. 
When the old and familiar need to be left behind, 
God creates something new. Change and disorder 
do not need to be our enemies. They always bring 
opportunities for something exciting and new. 
What we need is untiring faith, firm hope, and per-
fect love. What we need is for the Holy Spirit to en-
lighten us to see what is important and what we 
must do. “O Holy Spirit, descend plentifully into 
my heart. Enlighten the dark corners of this ne-
glected dwelling and scatter there Thy cheerful 
beams.” (St. Augustine) If we experience joy, even 
in the midst of turbulence, then we will know we 
are exactly where God needs us to be. If not, then 
perhaps there is a lesson in the decaying leaves that 
graciously descend to the ground on a crisp fall 
day. 

 

Squires Charity Carwash  
On Saturday, June 11, 2022 , the 
Columbian Squires will be holding 
their annual Charity carwash from 
9:00am to 12:00pm.  
The Squires will be selling tickets 
this weekend after all Masses. Tick-

ets are $10 for cars, $15 for SUVs, Vans and trucks. 
We appreciate your continued support. Thank you!  

 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

 

Mon-Fri: 9am-1pm,  
Sat: 9am-12pm, 3pm-6pm,  

Sun: 9am-1pm 
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Please Pray for the Sick…  
Please pray for our parishioners, fami-
ly and friends who have requested our 
prayers: Alessia & Tony Commisso, 
Tina MacPherson, Alex Romero, Da-
mien Chaytor, Humberto Casimiro, 
Charmaine Menezes, Maria Bizzaro, 
Thomas Chircop, George Blanchette, 
Sonia Miranda, Suzy Zahra, Marcelle 
Caruana, Lynn Viscardi, Maria Bowman, Luigina Fur-
lan, Francis Asis, Paul Celia, Evelyn Cletus, Alix Meikle, 
Raul Soriano, Wilfredo Ticzon, Arnold De Castro, Rosa 
Santos, Joe Aguanno, Virginia Sevilla, Carole Mel-
bourne, Luigina Catalli, Royston Guilford, Irene Lesni-
ak, Jacintha Fernandes, Andre & Tamara Boaden, Di-
anne Ouellette, Anna Iafrate, Doreen Micallef, John 
Kolozsvari, Dominic Alvia, Manuel Bienvenido Locsin, 
Theresa Boutilier, John Ngoc Truong, Maureen Tierney, 
Baby Elijah, Maria Espinoza, Bill Cranor, Jocelyn Hey-
dorn, Roberto Provido, Taiya Pastolero, Jose Valle, 
John Fermin  

 

Adoration Chapel 
The Adoration Chapel is open for a limited time each 
day. The Chapel will be open from 8:00 am - 1:00 pm, 
7 days a week. Seating is limited to 8 people, and 
masks are to be worn. Since there is limited seating, the 
Adoration time will be for ONE HOUR . Please be con-
siderate, and allow time for other people to come.  

 

Share Life 
The last date of this year ’s appeal is this 

weekend, June 4-5, 2022.  
Last year, the parish donated over $110,000.00 to 
the campaign. With all that was happening in the 
world, that was a wonderful response. I hope that we 
will be able to meet that amount, and maybe surpass 
it. I hope that we will be able to respond as gener-
ously as we have done in the past. For those of you 
using parish envelopes, an envelope is contained in 
your box. Those who do not use Parish envelopes, we 
will have envelopes available for you at the back of 
the Church or by the parish office. Thank you for 
your continued generosity. - Fr. John 

 
Knights of Columbus Elected Officials  
2022-2023 Fraternal Year  
 

Grand Knight—Amadeo Cuschieri  
Deputy Grand Knight—Venkatesh Nagarajan  
Chancellor—Peter Pereira  
Financial Secretary—Mike Colli  
Recorder—Christopher Baker  
Treasurer—Angelo Braganca  
Advocate—Joe Farrugia  
Warden—Rolando de la Rosa  
Trustee 3 Year—Runualdo Villamater  
Guard—Arnold Vaz 
We welcome the new Executive Committee and thank 
all the parishioners for their support!  

 

 
 

 
 
 

St. Patrick’s Online Prayer Group   
June is the month dedicated to the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus. During this month, we will pray the 9-day No-
vena to the Sacred Heart on the following dates:  
 
Mondays, June 6, 13, 20 & 27, 2022 at 7:00pm - via 
Zoom only 
Fridays, June 10, 17 & 24, 2022 at 7:30pm (after 
7:00pm Mass) - live from St. Patrick’s and via Zoom. 
 
Zoom Meeting ID: 864 9533 4570  
Passcode: 196792 
 
You can also pick up a Novena sheet at the back of 
the Church. 
 
Further details and Zoom link will be emailed 
through the Parish Email distribution.  
Please contact Beatrice at the parish office if you 
wish to be added to the email list.  
 
For more information, please 
Email: stpatrickmiss.olprayergroup@gmail.com  

 
Mass Registrations  - please read 
As of Monday, May 30, 2022, all Masses will be open 
access for everyone, meaning you will no longer be re-
quired to register ahead of time to attend Mass.  
We thank you for your patience and understanding. We 
appreciate your cooperation and we are incredibly 
grateful for everyone ’s continuous support.  
We would also like to thank all of our volunteers who 
assists with sanitation and registration every week for 
the past 2 years.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 
parish office at StPatricksMi@archtoronto.org  

 
Annual Mass for the Faithful 
Departed - Assumption Cemetery  
The Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed will be 
held on Wednesday, Aug 17, 2022 at 7:00pm . 
More details to follow… stay tuned! 

 
Columbian Squires Provincial Board 
Awards 2022  
Please congratulate our Columbian Squires, Circle 
4827 for the following achievements:  
 

Gerald Emmet Cardinal Carter Circle 4827  
Circle of the Year—Winner  
Circle Pillar Award—Winner 
Spiritual Pillar Award—Winner 
Membership Pillar Award—Runner-Up 
Top Recruiter for the most new members-Winner 
 

And the following members  
Mark Jennings—Counselor of the Year—Runner-up 
Matthew McGee—Squire of the Year– Winner 
Daniel Aranha—Top Recruiter of the Year-Winner 
 

Special thanks to Elizabeth McGee, Maila Recomanta
-Calabrese, Lorenzo Calabrese and Nicholas Van Der 
Ham for all your hard work and continuous support! 
Last but not least, the Squires would like to thank 
the parishioners for their support and generosity.  

mailto:stpatrickmiss.olprayergroup@gmail.com

